
North Thompson Fall Fair 
and Rodeo Association

Box 873, Barriere, V0E 1E0
ntfallfair@gmail.com

250-319-8023

March 5, 2025

To:  Chris Matthews, AScT
 Operations Manager
 District of Barriere

 
Dear Chris;
 
 The North Thompson Fall Fair & Rodeo Association would like to make a formal request to  the District 
of Barriere to collect and dispose of the garbage that is created at our fairground facility during the 76th Annual 
North Thompson Fall Fair & Rodeo, scheduled to take place on  August 29 to Sept. 1, 2025.

 We very much appreciate your ongoing support once again for this historic event held in the heart of 
Barriere.

 Thank you very much for your consideration and ongoing participation.

Sincerely;

Jill Hayward
NTFFRA Past President
NTFFRA Director 2025
250-319-8023

 Thank you. 

Your ongoing support is very much appreciated.


